
Bishop F.A. Marrocco 
Assembly #882 
Peterborough 

Faithful Navigator Report 
Sir Knights, 
 
Our last months social event was a St. Valentines Ladies Night Dinner, Thursday, 
February 8th, with our significant others (wives, and spouses).  What a nice night 
out for those who were able to attend.  We were blessed with over 50 attending, 
nice weather, fellowship and the attendance of our Former Master, S.K. Bob 
Lafleche (Lady Millie).   After dinner there was a slide presentation of “The 
Wonders Above Us”, about the sights and phenomenon of the day and night 
skies. It was a special evening indeed and a big, “Thank you!” to all those that 
donated door prizes and flowers that made this a more memorable event. 
 
We don’t often think about recruiting into the Fourth Degree of our Order, like 
we do at the Council level, but we need to continue to bring along those men 
that we feel would make good candidates for our Assemblies.  Look closely to 
your Council membership and consider inviting someone to join the Fourth 
Degree.  The next opportunity for an Exemplification is in Brockville, May 24 and 
25th.  There is time to secure a place for you and your candidate(s), but don’t 
delay, time is going faster than you think and time and space is running out. 
 
There was a great turnout of an Honour Guard for the Bishop’s Mass at Our Lady 
of the Assumption Parish on February 19th.  This Mass was especially significant 
because relics from St. Brother Andre Bessette (Canada’s 1st male saint) were also 
present at the Parish for veneration over this same weekend.  Twenty members, 
from both the Bishop Marrocco and Sir Aubrey Allen Assemblies attended to 
make this a particularly memorable day.  The relics returned to St. Joseph’s 
Oratory, Montreal, the next day. 
 
The monthly Mass for the living and deceased members of the Bishop Marrocco 
Assembly is to be said at St. Peter-in-Chains, Cathedral, Mar. 25th, 2012, for 11:30 
a.m. 
 
Our next regular dinner meeting will be on, Thursday, April 12th, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 
 
Fraternally, 
Rick Stankiewicz 
Faithful Navigator 


